
Jeanne Weigum
1647 Laurel Avenue

Saint Paul, MN 55104

February 19, 2014

Russ Stark
Saint Paul City Council
City Hall
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Council Member Stark:

I wish to express my support for the planned median greening and improvements on Marshall Av-
enue.  I have maintained the flower garden on Marshall Avenue and Snelling for about 15 years.  My
motivation for doing this is to soften the hard edges at an intersection that has high volume, often
aggressive traffic.  As I work in that garden people often stop and chat about how much the garden
means to them.

The city has done some median work already on Marshall and that has been a mixed bag because of
maintenance problems.  It is my understanding that High Winds is committed to assuring that those
issues do not plague the new installation.  This is a thrilling contribution to the neighborhood and I
strongly support it.

Jeanne Weigum

Snelling and Marshall

cc:  Kathy Lantry


